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Please prepare reply for DCI's
signature. (Note: received CIA 1 Sept.
Please call Sen. Tower's office, acknowled#e
receipt today and state reply w
forthcoming. )
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JOHN TOWER, TEX., CHAIRMAN

#bM THURMOND, S.C. JOHN C. STENNIS, MISS, Execun
:IRRY GOLDWATER, ARIZ. HENRY M. JACKSON, WASH, l v. n 3 NtY
JOHN W. WARNER, VA. HOWARD W, CANNON, NEV,
GORDON J. HUMPHREY, N.M. HARRY F, BYRD, JR., VA, 2 - S’go 7
WILLIAM 8. COHEN, MAINE S8AM NUNN, GA. @c PS

nifed Diates Denafle

ROGER W, JEPSEN, IOWA GARY HART, COLO.
DAN QUAYLE, IND. J. JAMES EXON, NEBR.

JEREMIAH DENTON, ALA, CARL LEVIN, MICH,

NICHOLAS P, BRADY, N.J, COMMITTEE ON ARMED SERVICES

RHETT B. DAWSON, STAFF DIRECTOR AND CHIEF COUNSEL. WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510 ﬂ 5 ( ’

August 17, 1982

DEXA L2 - 2/¢0

Honorable William J. Casey
Director

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Bill:

I am very disturbed about reports reaching me concerning
the selection of a firm to design the new CIA headquarters
building addition at Langley, Virginia.

According to my information, the firm CRS, Inc., of
Houston, Texas, was selected as the best gqualified by your
own Contract Review Board, but that you bypassed CRS, Inc.,
and selected the number two firm because of questions
regarding foreign ownership of CRS, Inc.

CRS, Inc. is an established, reputable American firm
that has done business with the Defense Department for many
years. I recognize the sensitive nature of this particular
design project, but I know that CRS, Inc., can satisfy any
concerns you may have about the security of the design and
the design team.

I urge you to reexamine your decision and invite
CRS, Inc., to enter into negotiations for this contract.

Sincgrely,

J4dhn Tower
Hairman
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